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Town of Danville 

Board of Selectmen 
March 2, 2015 

7:00 pm 
 

Selectmen Present: Chairman Shawn O’Neil, Vice-Chair Chris Giordano, Annemarie Inman, Michelle Cooper, 
Kimberly Farah 
 
Others present:  Patricia Collins and family, Bruce Caillouette, Beth Caillouette, Mary Ann DiStefano, Bill Gard, 
Sheila Johannesen, Carsten Springer, Laurie Poshpeck, Allan Hess, Police Chief Wade Parsons, David Caillouette, 
Christiann Caillouette, David Knight, George Manos, Joshua Horns, Joe Fitzpatrick, Pam Harrington, John Hughes, 
Roger Denison, Janet Denison, Barry Hantman, and many others 
 
Chairman O’Neil opened the meeting with a moment of silence for the troops who put themselves in harms way.  
All stood for the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 

I. Town Report dedication 
 
The 2014 Town Report was dedicated to Paul Collins, life-long Danville resident.  Bill Gard read the dedication he 
wrote from the report and Chairman O’Neil distributed the Town Report to the family present. 

 
II. Signature File / Minutes 

 
Selectmen signed bi-weekly Warrant 2015-5 for payroll and vendor payments and Warrant 2015-5 Addendum. 
Selectmen signed a directive to the Treasurer for payment to Civil Engineering from the Timberstone Development 
LLC road bond for engineering fees. 
 
Vice-chair Giordano made the motion, seconded by Selectman Inman, to appoint Andrea Delahunty to the vacant 
position of the Website Committee.  Motion passed and the appointment was signed. 
 
Selectman Farah made the motion, seconded by Vice-chair Giordano, to approve the February 17, 2015 non-public 
minutes as written; motion passed. 
 
Vice-chair Giordano made the motion, seconded by Selectman Farah, to approve the February 17, 2015 minutes as 
amended; motion passed. 
 
At 7:30pm Vice-chair Giordano made the motion, seconded by Selectman Inman, to adjourn; motion passed. 
 
The meeting was followed by Candidate’s Night, moderated by Barry Hantman. 
 
Respectfully submitted,   
 
Patricia Shogren 
Selectman’s Administrator 
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